
Franklin PTO January 13, 2020 

 

Present: Lisa Sieracki, Heather Iwanski, Carrie Bardwell, Karl Hehl, Greg Lundine, Amy Roubal, 

Jen Burgraff, Janet Vraney 

Previous Minutes  

Approval of Previous Month’s Minutes 

Correspondence 

Treasurer’s Report  

We got Scholastic paid and a Box Tops Check just came 

Concessions  

Cheryl is not able to be at concessions the first several weeks of February.  If you can help-

please sign up on the parent sign up. 

Wrestling Tournament on January 21  

There will be multiple schools here.  Will we do more than our normal concessions as it might 

be a nice opportunity and kids may need to eat.  Mr. Lundine will check with Mr. Dart if more 

nutritious options are needed. 

Concessions for Student Council on January 23   

PTO will work these. 

Superintendent’s Parent Advisory Committee   

Not occurring. 

Sunshine Events  

We had a few events.  Karl will take care of Sunshine for this month.  We could use a parent to 

take care of Sunshine Events. 

IB Update  

The district has a consultant coming to evaluate the full spectrum of programming within the 

district.  She will be at Chapell, Franklin, and West and will interview students, teachers, and the 

parent group.  This is on Wednesday, January 29, 2020 at 4:30.  If you would like to participate, 

please let Mr. Lundine know.  She will then come back to the district and review the results of 

her assessment and give recommendations. 

Book Fair  

There is another company that offers Book Fairs and it might be worth trying them.  The library 

will be under renovation and we will need a space for the book fair.  Next Book Fair will be 

February 27-March 6.  Please sign up on the Volunteer Sign up to help if you can. 

Play flower sale   

Heather has found a product we can use and has sent out an order form to parents.  

  



Requests 

Amy Roubal for Incentives for PBIS: We are looking at some Metrics to determine how these 

incentives to get kids who are not participating.  Amy will discuss more with the PBIS 

Team.  We are still waiting on information.   

Box Tops   

Please download the Box Top App and select Franklin as your school.  Scan your grocery 

receipts within two weeks and Franklin will be credited your box tops.  If you don’t have a smart 

phone, please turn in your receipts at the welcome desk and Student Council will scan these. 

Roundtable 

PBIS Changes coming for Award Nominations to recognize students that are demonstrating the 

IB Learner Profiles.  

Recruitment Efforts for more volunteers to help with the Parent Network. 

Upcoming School Events 

January 14: Incoming 6th Grade Transition Night 

January 30: Sixth Grade PBIS event 

January 31: 7th and 8th Grade PBIS Event 

February 14: School Social 

February 24: Pizza Ranch Fundraiser in Ashwaubenon.  We will need volunteers for this.  

March 7: Polar Plunge for Student Council 

May 5 Community Project Night 

May 5: Teacher Appreciation Day. 

May:  Fine Arts Night 

June 9: 8th Grade Party: Check the date and if we want Rob from Green Bay Photobox is 

booked.  

Next Meeting  

Monday, February 10, 2020 6:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carrie A. Bardwell 

February 13 & 15: Musical 

 


